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SBSD Appoints Ken Wall as Director of Capital Facilities and Technology 

Solana Beach, CA – March 17, 2025 – The Solana Beach School District (SBSD) is pleased to 
announce the appointment of Ken Wall as the new Director of Capital Facilities and Technology. 
Approved by the Board of Education at their March 13 meeting, Wall brings more than 20 years 

of experience in IT infrastructure and operational leadership, 
making him a strong addition to the district’s leadership team. 

Since 2019, Wall has served as the Director of IT at Poway Unified 
School District, leading a team of over 50 professionals and 
overseeing cybersecurity, infrastructure, and a $10 million budget 
across 42 sites. His commitment to innovation and excellence in 
education technology has earned him ACSA Region 18’s 2024 
Administrator of the Year Technology recognition.  

In his new role, Wall will support district facilities and technology 
infrastructure, ensuring they are educationally effective, secure, 
and aligned with SBSD’s mission, vision, and goals. His leadership 
will drive innovation in facilities, operations, safety, and classroom 
environments, enriching the learning experience for all SBSD 
students. 

“We are excited to welcome Ken Wall to the Solana Beach School District,” said Dr. Jennifer 
Burks, Superintendent. “His expertise in strategic planning, technology integration, and 
operational leadership will be instrumental in ensuring our facilities and infrastructure support 
an engaging and secure learning environment for each and every student. We are confident that 
his contributions will positively impact our schools, staff, and community as we continue to 
advance innovation and excellence in education.” 
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ABOUT THE SOLANA BEACH SCHOOL DISTRICT  
 
The Solana Beach School District, nestled on the north coast of San Diego County, serves approximately 
2,800 students. Instruction is rich, varied, and innovative. Our emphasis is on core standards instruction 
provided through a continuous progressive curriculum. District schools consistently rank at or near the 
top in district, county, and state accountability measures. Our students and schools have received 
numerous awards and have been recognized at county, state, and national levels for a variety of 
accomplishments. Working together, our mission focuses on providing a safe space where learners find 
their voice, share their gifts, and advance the world.  
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